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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Marijuana Control Board  
 

DATE:  July 10, 2019 

FROM:  Erika McConnell, Director 
 

RE:         The Naked Herbalist, #10014,  
  Limited Cultivation Facility 

 
 
This license was approved with delegation by the board on October 28, 2016. The delegated items 
were resolved and the license was issued on January 24, 2017, but no inspection has been requested. 
The license has been in “active—pending inspection” status since that time. 
 
At the December 2018 meeting, Mr. France told the board that he expected to be ready for an 
inspection in August of 2019. The board requested that Mr. France report to the board at this 
meeting to update the board on his progress and assure the board of his knowledge regarding 
regulations changes since 2016. 
 
 
  


